
What is it? 
Developing a placement/ attachment system within the MSC 
HRM full time course. 

 

What is involved? 
Firstly to work out what kind of placement/ attachment would 
best fit within the confines of a twelve month programme; and 
secondly to get this system in place at the same time as the 
course is re-validated in April 2007. 

 

Why is the project important to the CETL 
and the University? 
Firstly, very few MSc HRM courses in the country have an 
attachment of this kind, so it will be a good selling point for 
the course. Secondly, it will provide our graduates with some 
HR based experience which will help them to get jobs faster 
when they graduate. 

 

What do you hope the project will achieve? 
I hope that it will achieve its objectives as stated above and 
within the time frame required. I also feel that it will enrich the 
quality of the course. 

  

Work Placement Opportunities 

Contact details 

Katherine Gardiner 
K.M.Gardiner@shu.ac.uk 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 


